
 11 July 2025 

 Dear PCS Families 

 Learning beyond The Curriculum Week 
 Thank  you  to  all  of  our  students  who  made  the  week  such  a  success.  The  goal  was  to  try  something 
 new,  connect  with  somebody  different  and  for  lots  of  students,  to  move  out  of  their  comfort  zone.  It 
 was  wonderful  to  see  so  many  students  rise  to  the  challenge  and  have  so  much  fun  doing  so. 
 Please  see  our  website  for  an  account  of  the  week,  along  with  photos.  We  have  already  started 
 planning next year so will be asking for feedback. 

 If  you  still  owe  money  or  any  of  the  events  we  have  kept  ParentPay  open,  so  please  do  check  that 
 any outstanding balances are paid before the end of term. 

 Peacehaven Summer Fair, Saturday 12 July at The Big Park, 11am - 4pm 
 PCS  will  have  a  sustainable  clothing  stall  with  an  opportunity  for  a  clothes  swap.  Please  feel  free  to 
 bring along any clothes or school uniform your child has outgrown and we will give it a new home. 

 There  will  also  be  an  opportunity  to  come  along  to  ‘Music  in  the  Park’  at  5.30pm.  Lots  of  our  talented 
 students  from  PCS  will  be  hosting  an  open  mic  concert  to  raise  funds  to  aid  baby  Savanna's  journey 
 in  beating  Leukaemia.  This  is  a  free  concert  but  donations  are  welcomed.  If  you  have  been  to  any  of 
 our school concerts you will know that this is an event not to be missed. 

 PCS Awards Ceremonies 
 If  your  child  has  been  selected  to  attend  one  of  the  Awards  Ceremonies  you  will  be  receiving  an 
 email  over  the  next  few  days.  Please  complete  your  acceptance  by  Monday  14  July  as  we  need  to 
 know numbers. 
 Year 7 and 8 - Thursday 17 July 
 Year 9 and 10 Monday 21 July 

 Girls Player Development Programme - Message from Chelsea FC Sussex Soccer Schools 
 Please see the attached information. 

 Sustainable Fashion Event - Message from PCS Climate Ambassadors 
 PCS  Climate  Ambassadors  are  planning  to  have  a  clothing  stall  at  the  Peacehaven  Town  Summer 
 Fair  on  Saturday  12  July.  We  would  like  to  ask  people  to  come  and  swap  some  preloved  clothing.  If 
 you  would  like  to  come  to  the  event  and  swap  some  clothes,  please  feel  free  to  do  so.  Alternatively, 
 if  you  would  like  to  donate  any  clothes  -  children's,  teenagers  or  adults  -  to  put  onto  the  clothes  swap 
 stall,  rather  than  take  to  a  charity  shop  or  dispose  of,  please  can  you  drop  them  off  at  the  school 
 Reception. Any donations gratefully received. 

https://www.phcs.org.uk/_site/data/files/users/letters/wru/9149E03A2AAE4C82860BE36630623F39.pdf


 School Uniform - Message from PCS Climate Ambassadors 
 If  you  have  any  school  uniform  that  your  child  has  outgrown,  again  we  would  be  very  grateful  for  it, 
 so 
 that we can pass it on to other families. Please drop anything - ties/blazers etc into the school 
 Reception. 

 Lost Property 
 Please note that any lost property at our Student Support Desk not claimed by the end of the day on 
 Monday 21 July will be disposed of. 
 Students will be told this in their PDI sessions as a reminder. 

 Axtive Lifestyle Questionnaire - Message from Mr Dumbrell, Teacher of PE and SSCo 
 A  small  number  of  ss  will  be  selected  to  take  part  in  an  online  survey  next  week.  The  survey  will  be 
 completed  in  school  time,  and  will  take  20-minutes.  Results  from  the  survey  will  be  used  to  create  a 
 personalised  report  for  our  school.  As  well  as  this,  we  will  receive  a  voucher  to  purchase  sports 
 equipment. 

 Message from The Joff Youth Club 
 Please see the attached poster. 

 Message from The Living Coast Undersea Experience 
 Start  the  summer  holidays  with  a  unique  interactive,  virtual  dive  into  our  local  Marine  Conservation 
 Zone  which  lies  just  off  the  coast,  between  Brighton  Marina  to  Beachy  Head.  Wearing  a  headset, 
 users  move  around  a  3.5m  square  area  exploring  the  chalk  reef,  lifting  rocks  &  looking  around  to  find 
 marine life including Short Snouted Seahorses, Undulate Rays & Moon Jellyfish. 

 Community House, Meridian Way, Peacehaven, BN10 8BB - 23 July, 11am-4pm 

 Tickets  are  £2.50  per  person  sold  in  30  min  time  slots  for  groups  of  2  or  4,  £5  for  2  people,  &  £10  for 
 4  people,  to  encourage  people  to  come  along  with  families  &  friends;  available  at  this  link  - 
 https://bit.ly/Peacehaven23July 

 More information here -  https://linktr.ee/tlcunderseaexperience 
 (See attached poster) 

 Upcoming Key Dates 

 ●  Monday 14 July - We return to Week 1 on our school timetable 
 ●  Monday  14  and  Wednesday  16  July  -  Year  10  Dance  Assessments  (Rota  published  on 

 Google Classroom) 
 ●  Thursday 17 July - Academic and Community Awards Evening, Years 7 - 8 
 ●  Monday 21 July - Academic and Community Awards Evening, Years 9 - 10 

https://bit.ly/Peacehaven23July
https://linktr.ee/tlcunderseaexperience
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